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Half Day Friday!

As we celebrate the upcoming Labor Day holiday, I hope that you will take the time to not just
celebrate the last "hurrah" of Summer weather and the pool being open, but that your family
also give thanks for the social and economic achievements and contributions of the American
worker.

As we take a brief respite from work, I would ask that you be cognizant of your travel and
celebration plans over the weekend. Depending on where go, what you do, and who you are
around for the weekend, please consider whether it is prudent to keep children home from
school especially if someone isn't feeling well.

A reminder that Friday, September 3rd is an early dismissal (11:30 am) for
everyone and there is NO afternoon extended day.

As both the parish and the school gear back up, there are many opportunities for
students and families. Be sure to scroll all the way through the newsletter each week to
see the offerings.

-Maureen Ashby
Principal

https:


Hello, Holy Spirit Families!

With the first week in the books, hats off to the staff and faculty of Holy Spirit for an excellent
start!

Just a few reminders:

There are still some Homeroom Parent positions open. This position plays an important
role in the communications between the parents and teachers. If you are interested in
being a Homeroom Parent, please contact the Homeroom Parent Coordinator, Valerie
Overstreet - PTOhomeroomcoordinator@holyspiritflames.org.

If you happen to see an event that you would be interested in participating in as a
committee member, please send inquires to the PTO Vice President, Mary Sonnen -
ptovpmembership@holyspiritflames.org to be connected with the appropriate
Committee Chairperson.

Important upcoming dates to remember:

 September 8 – Volunteer Fair (https://holyspiritchurch.us/ptovolunteerfair). Parents
who attend the fair will earn 1 PSSC volunteer hour. There will also be a Used Uniform
Sale. This is a great opportunity to ask some questions about volunteer opportunities and
pick up some uniform items!

September 12 – Parish Picnic. The PTO is sponsoring the Bounce House and Dunk Tank!
If you want to volunteer to help with either of these please sign up
at https://holyspiritchurch.us/parishpicninc/

September 15 – PTO Committee Chair Social

September 21 – Monthly PTO Meeting

October – Boosterthon. The PTO will be ordering “Fun Run” T-Shirts and are looking for
local businesses to advertise. This is short fused as our order is due September 22nd. If
you have a business you would like to advertise or if you have some time to help call local
businesses please contact at Shelley.Schaad@gmail.com.

Critical Volunteer Vacancies:

One of the things that makes the children’s school year successful is the support from our
wonderful parents! Please review these vacancies (highlighted YELLOW) and if you see
anything that you may like to volunteer for please contact the PTO Vice President at the e-mail
address above. Click the button below to access the list.

mailto:PTOhomeroomcoordinator@holyspiritflames.org
mailto:ptovpmembership@holyspiritflames.org
https://holyspiritchurch.us/ptovolunteerfair
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PTO Committee or Position
Vacancies

PTO Board 2021/2022

President - Tom Fields - PTOPresident@holyspiritflames.org
Vice President - Heather Howard - PTOVP@holyspiritflames.org
Treasurer - Eileen Feely - PTOTreasurer@holyspiritflames.org
Secretary - Lee Conroy - PTOSecretary@holyspiritflames.org

Volunteer Coordinator - Mary Sonnen - PTOVPMembership@holyspiritflames.org
Fundraising Coordinator - Carolyn Rutherford - PTOVPFundraising@holyspiritflames.org

Volunteering

Please remember that you must be fully compliant with the Child Protection policies of the Diocese in order to
perform recess duty and to volunteer in activities where students are present.

A reminder from Mrs. Chomko, our fabulous Cafeteria Manager.

The deadline for ordering hot lunches for the month of September is September
5th. Instructions for setting up a Boonli account were included in the family packet.

If you are having issues ordering milk/water, please reach out to Mrs. Chomko
(schomko@holyspiritflames.org).

Thank you!

PTO Volunteer Fair
Are you new and not sure where to start?

Have you been at the school a while, but want to try something new?
Come to the Volunteer Fair!

September 8, 2021: 6:30pm – 8pm
in the School Gym

https://files.constantcontact.com/21fd037a001/ba024a90-b978-4c0c-8adf-dfb1ea999f10.docx


You will have the opportunity to meet and talk with parents and staff who can tell you about
their school event, group, or how you can join their team.

Be a part of the Holy Spirit Community!

Get involved. Meet new families. Start earning volunteer hours!

Parents who attend the fair will earn 1 PSSC volunteer hour towards the 20 needed for the
school year.

For more information contact Mary Sonnen at ptovpmembership@holyspiritflames.org.

mailto:ptovpmembership@holyspiritflames.org


Printable Choir
Form

https://files.constantcontact.com/21fd037a001/d2730641-962a-4749-9bad-d1904f3bc9a3.pdf


Printable Got Life?
Form

https://files.constantcontact.com/21fd037a001/98be3a96-65f1-4c51-80c7-8971a6cb2cdd.pdf


STRINGS PROGRAM

Interested in having your child (Grades 3 and above) participate in the Strings
Program?

Led by Dr. Hwan-Ah Lee, this a great opportunity for both new and more advanced
musicians.

Click on the button below for more information.

Strings Program
Information

https://files.constantcontact.com/21fd037a001/13ee0ef6-5fa3-437a-84e1-151b5cda6ff4.docx


Think about a Daily Health Observation before sending your
child to school

Symptoms of COVID-19 may appear 2-14 days after exposure to the virus. People with these
symptoms may have COVID-19:

Fever (100.0F) or chills
Cough
Shortness of breath or difficulty breathing



Fatigue
Muscle or body aches
Headache
New loss of taste or smell
Sore throat
Congestion or runny nose
Nausea or vomiting
Diarrhea

If your child has experienced any of these symptoms in the last 24 hours, please keep your
child home, contact your physician, and let us know (attendance@holyspiritflames.org).

If someone in your household has tested positive for or is exhibiting symptoms of COVID-19,
keep your child home and let us know (attendance@holyspiritflames.org)

Parish Happenings!





Community Happenings!
National Preparedness Month is an observance each September to raise awareness about
the importance of preparing for disasters and emergencies that could happen at any time. The
2021 theme is “Prepare to Protect. Preparing for disasters is protecting everyone you love.”

Each week in September, the campaign will focus on a different aspect of preparedness for
individuals, families, and communities. The Fairfax County Office of Emergency Management
will be providing weekly one-page newsletters for September. 

Week 1 September 1-4: Make A Plan. How you will communicate before, during, and after a
disaster?
 

"Ready Fairfax" - Emergency Preparedness
Newsletter

https://files.constantcontact.com/21fd037a001/3c9a7101-e82b-4c14-ae25-04006d1c9b73.pdf


FAMILY FOLDER

The following flyers may be found in the folder
labeled "September 2, 2021" on the website.
For your convenience, some flyers are
repeated.

Family
Folder

School Flyers:

1. Mass Choir registration form

https://www.holyspiritflames.org/family_folder/september-2-2021/


2. Got Life? Club registration form
3. Strings program information

Parish Flyers:

1. RCIA flyer
2. Blood Drive flyer
3. Parish Picnic flyer
4. Youth Ministry kickoff flyer
5. Document Shredding Event flyer
6. Pilgrimage with Bishop Burbidge flyer
7. That Man is You flyer
8. Adult Volleyball flyer
9. Bible Study with Father O'Donohue flyer

10. Altar Server training flyer
11. Militia Immaculata flyer

Community Flyers:

1. "Ready Fairfax" Emergency Preparedness Newsletter
2. Pack 50 Scouting flyer


